
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
 

POSTPONED: Full Closure of Blackstill Lake Road  

Under Florida’s Turnpike in Lake County 

 
 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has postponed the overnight full closures of 

eastbound and westbound Blackstill Lake Road underneath Florida’s 

Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91. The closures originally scheduled for 

Wednesday, August 30, and Thursday, August 31, 2023, will be 

rescheduled at a later date. 

 

This work is part of the Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 Widening Project from 

Clermont/SR 50 to Minneola/Hancock Road.  

 

For more information on this project, please visit FloridasTurnpike.com. 
 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1138 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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